Ken Danner

From: MASON, PAT (Legal) <pm8484@att.com>
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 12:56 PM

To: Ken Danner

Cc: TRUESDELL, CHARLES A

Subject: RE: Right-of-Way Closure

Ken,

My engineer has reviewed your new drawings and reports that SWBT can withdraw our objection on this. We do not
have any cable in the area shown on the new drawings.

Thanks!

Pat Mason, Legal Assistant X

AT&T SERVICES, INC.

405 North Broadway | Room 203 | Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Direct Dial: 405-291-6755 | Fax: 405-236-7773 | E-mail: pm8484@att.com

Texting and Driving: it Can Wait. Take the pledge today and pass it on.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are AT&T property, are confidential, and are intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom this email is addressed. This email and any files transmitted with it are protected by the attorney-client privilege
and/or work product doctrine. If you are not one of the named recipient(s) or otherwise have reason to believe that you have
received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use,
retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

From: Ken Danner [mailto:kdanner@normanok.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 1:32 PM

To: MASON, PAT J (Legal)

Subject: FW: Right-of-Way Closure

We have received new drawings that may provide more information for the closure of 12" Avenue S. E. statutory right-
of-way. If this information changes your response please let me know as soon possibie. Thanks

From: Steve Rollins [mailto:srollins@arcengr.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 3:48 PM

To: cdi2329@att.com

Cc: Ken Danner; Armando Rosell; Stacy Ramdas
Subject: Right-of-Way Closure

Mr. Truesdell,



